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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are really struggling with children not having the correct items/clothing in which to access 

the curriculum. Please support with the following: 

• PE kit to be in school on Monday & Wednesday. Please bring this in at the beginning 

of each half term and leave it at school. 

• Reading books and diaries to be brought every day. Please sign when you have 

read with your child at home and when you attend reading morning. 

• Fruit is provided every day so you don't need to provide any other food. Please do not 

send crisps, sweets or chocolate bars to school. 

• Water bottles should be brought every day. These can be refilled at school. Please 

do not send your child to school juice. 

• All removable uniform should have your child's name in - coat, jumper/cardigan, 

trousers/skirt/dress. This avoids them being lost as we can return them. 

• Please put your child’s name on lunch boxes and bags. 

• As the weather is cold and wet please make sure your child has a jumper/cardigan 

and coat every day. 

Supporting the requests above will see more time for learning and less time for looking for 

lost items or spare items. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Janine Waring 

Headteacher 
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